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Thursday 25th  April 2024 

 
REF. After School Club 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am very sorry to announce that at the end of this academic year the after school club will close. We have 
not taken this decision lightly but there are not enough children attending the club to make it financially 
viable any longer. Last year we undertook a review and made some changes but these have not proved 
successful in attracting more children to attend the club and thus we must make this decision. 
 
The club has been a big part of the school and has been very successful for many years. The children who 
attended have always enjoyed their time with Issy and Louise so it will be sad to see it close. I would like 
to thank all of you who have been regular attenders, who have supported the club over the years. With 
that in mind, I did want to give you plenty of  notice in order to organise child care from September.  
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Roberts 
Executive Headteacher 
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